
19/07/2020 

MR Matthew Del Moro 
701 / 890 - 890 Pittwater RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
Matthew.delmoro@live.com 

RE: DA2020/0714 - 888 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

This will cause congestion for residents who have their parking spaces located on P2 of the 
building. 

Sent: 19/07/2020 1:12:43 PM
Subject: Online Submission


